
Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S. 
Franklin County Engineer 
 

970 Dublin Road 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 525-3074 
www.franklincountyengineer.org 
 
24-Hour Road Maintenance:  (614) 525-3072 

Shannon Road over Georges Creek 
Construction Notice 

Construction begins August 27, 2018 

For the latest project news, please check the following 

transportation agency websites:  

   Franklin County Engineer               ODOT, District 6 

        www.franklincountyengineer.org                www.dot.state.oh.us 

 

 

 

 

 

            Paving the Way            Real Time Traffic Information 

                www.pavingtheway.org                                           www.ohgo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Connect with the Franklin County 

Engineer’s Office Online 

facebook.com/franklincountyengineer 

instagram.com/franklincoeng/ 

@franklincoeng 

http://www.franklincountyengineer.org
http://www.pavingtheway.org


Dear Neighbor, 
 

Improvements to the Shannon Road bridge over 
Georges Creek are set to begin August 27, 2018 and 
work will continue through late September, weather 
permitting. This improvement includes replacement of 
the concrete bridge deck.  

 

Work will be performed by the Franklin County 
Engineer’s Office Bridge Department. Funding will be 
provided by Franklin County Auto and Gas Tax Fund.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding of our 
efforts to improve the bridge on Shannon Road. For 
updates, please call our office at (614) 525-3074 or visit 
our website at: www.franklincountyengineer.org and 
follow us on Facebook and Twitter.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S. 
Franklin County Engineer 

Project Area Map 

Detour 

The posted detour route for eastbound motorists will 

follow Brice Road north to Refugee Road east to 

Gender Road south to Shannon Road. Westbound 

motorists will follow the detour in the opposite 

direction.  


